
 

 
 

ATTENTION:  ALL 2019 CTWI Exhibitors 
 
 

2019 NO GROWTH EXHIBIT SPACE RESTRICTION 
 
 

Due to the demand for exhibit space at CTWI a business decision was made to 
continue restrictions on exhibit space. SPE continues to review exhibit options 
while keeping the primary focus on what is best for CTWI overall and its 
participants.   
 
Please be advised of the following restriction that will be in effect for 2019: 
 

 Exhibiting companies will be restricted to their current square footage (space 
they had in 2018). 

 

 New companies will be restricted to 100 square feet. 
 

 In order to maintain the integrity of the CTWI Space Assignment Process, 
these restrictions will be uniformly enforced to all exhibitors with no exceptions 
permitted.  Should the restrictions be lifted we will notify exhibiting companies 

 
 

SPE/ICoTA appreciates your ongoing support of this premier event. 
We look forward to working with you on another successful CTWI in 2019! 


